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Iford and Kingston School Parents, Teachers and Friends Association (PTFA) 

 

 
What We Do 
 
The PTFA is a charitable organisation whose role is to support the school by raising money to enhance 
and enrich learning experiences for the children. We also provide the extras that make school 
memorable and aim for all our events, like our Christmas and Summer Fairs, to be fun for the whole 
family and a chance to get to know the school and other parents better. 
 
Recent Fundraising 
In recent years the PTFA have run a number of fundraising campaigns, including: 
 To transform the school library and provide new books for the classrooms 
 To transform the outdoor areas of the school and increase their useability. You will soon start to 

see this work getting underway.  
 
We also regularly support smaller projects, such as subsidising school trips and funding additional 
learning experiences like workshops during world book week. 
 
Getting Involved 
The PTFA is run by a committee who are all volunteers. We are always looking for new members. We 
also always need volunteers to support us with running events. If you are interested in becoming 
involved or have any questions, please email: IKPTFA@skylarkfed.education. 
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